
Dear Families,

This weekend we will celebrate Thanksgiving and give thanks for the glory of creation and the love of
family and friends. On behalf of the staff at St. Margaret Mary, from our family to yours, we want to wish
all the members of our school community a very Happy Thanksgiving. In our busy lives, it is important to
take time out and thank God for our many blessings. Enjoy your special time with family and friends. It is
in the small things in life that we can appreciate how fortunate we truly are. As a community we are
blessed to be surrounded by so many individuals who care about our students.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mrs. Snyder

Thanksgiving Prayer📿

God of shorter days and longer nights ,
We thank you for the blessings of this year.

For the warmth of family and friends,
For the harvest of the earth,

And for the love that surrounds us.

May we remember those who are in need,
And may our hearts be open to sharing,

As we celebrate the abundance of your grace.
Help us to reflect your light in the world,

And guide us in compassion and kindness. Amen

Week at a Glance- October 14-18, 2024
Monday Oct 14 ● HAPPY THANKSGIVING🦃

Tuesday Oct. 15

● Thanksgiving Mass with Father Jude at 9:30 am (All
Welcome in Large Gym).

● Fresh from the Farm Orders Due
● Yearbook Committee Meeting (3:10-4:20 pm)
● Bar Burrito Lunch🌯

Wednesday Oct 16 ● Harvey’s Lunch🍔

Thursday Oct 17

● School Bus Safety Presentations (All Grades)
● Special CIVVIES day. Loonie/Toonie Day for the

YCDSB Day for the Eradication of Poverty
● X-Press Chicken🍗
● CSC Meeting at 6:30pm in the Library



Friday Oct 18 ● Cookie Sales🍪

FUEL FOR KIDS FUNDRAISER Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Fuel for Kids Fundraiser at
Fortinos last Friday night! Despite a little rain, the evening was a wonderful celebration of joy and community.
We’re thrilled to share that we raised $1560.00 for our school!. Your support truly makes a difference!

HEALTHY SNACK PROGRAM: This week, individually wrapped packages of Breton crackers will be delivered
to all classrooms on Thursday. If you do not want your child to participate in this week's snack program, please
let their teacher know.

PETS ON THE PLAYGROUND As a safety precaution and a courtesy to all, kindly refrain from bringing pets
onto school property. We want all of our staff and students to feel comfortable as they make their way to school
in the morning and home in the afternoon. I appreciate your cooperation with this delicate matter

SCHOOL MENTAL HEALTH ONTARIO: School Mental Health Ontario has released a series of new/updated
resources designed for parents and caregivers. This work is part of a collaborative project with the Coalition for
Child and Youth Mental Health and Children’s Mental Health Ontario’s Family Care Centre designed to enhance
parent/caregiver mental health literacy. These are the first of many resources in development, which will be
released in their entirety in



the form of a Parent/Caregiver Mental Health Literacy Toolkit in the new year. These first broad resources were
developed to assist parents/caregivers in navigating and supporting their child’s mental health and well-being.

They include:

• Helping Your Child Manage Digital Technology (available in multiple languages)
• Noticing Mental Health Concerns for Your Child (available in multiple languages)
Noticing mental health concerns for your child-worksheet (available in multiple languages)
• Prepare, Prevent Respond - A suicide prevention guide for parents andcaregivers (available in multiple
languages)

Stay tuned for a new parent/caregiver resource hub on the SMHO website and many new resources and
supports throughout the school year.

UPCOMING SCHOOL FUNDRAISING

HALLOWEEN DANCE-A-THON: Thank you for participating in our smaller fundraisers this school year! This
afternoon, we kicked off our first major fundraiser: St. Margaret Mary’s Halloween Dance-A-Thon, which will be
held on Thursday, October 31, 2024.
As in previous years, we anticipate this event will be both successful and fun! However, success depends on
your support in encouraging your children to gather as many pledges as possible. The funds raised will directly
benefit your child and help us support school initiatives, purchase classroom materials, and enhance technology
for active learning.

Please look out for a more detailed letter and pledge form being sent home with your child today. Remember to
submit pledge forms by October 31st. The preferred method for donation payments is via School Day, but we
will continue to accept cash donations this year. Thank you for your support!

UPCOMING: (all important dates can be found on the SMM website)
● October 21- PA Day
● October 21- Registration for First Holy Communion and Confirmation due to the parish
● October 22- Int. Girls VB Tournament at Woodbridge Sports Dome
● October 23- Int. Boys VB Tournament at Woodbridge Sports Dome
● October 25- CIVVIES Day
● October 29- Grade 7 and 8 Immunization Clinic (Details to follow)
● October 31- Halloween Dance-A-Thon
● November 8- Ms. Masucci’s class to STREAM centre

https://smho-smso.ca/online-resources/info-sheet-helping-your-child-manage-digital-technology/
https://smho-smso.ca/online-resources/noticing-mental-health-concerns-for-your-child/
https://smho-smso.ca/online-resources/noticing-mental-health-concerns-for-your-child-worksheet/
https://smho-smso.ca/online-resources/suicide-prevention-guide-for-parents-and-caregivers/
https://www.school-day.com/
https://smm.ycdsb.ca/

